

June 19th, 2018 Hello Everybody!

Dancing Divas

The Dancing Divas will be having their luncheon this Wednesday,.on June 20th,11:30 am at Nicole's, 1101 Blanding Blvd, Suite 117, (Blanding & Jefferson Ave), Orange Park. Please RSVP Karen Allen at johnallen 131@hotmail.com or call or text at (904) 708-3999.

Ice Cream Social

At this Thursday's night dance, the Moose Promenaders will be supplying the ice cream for the ice cream social. Members please bring your favorite topping.

Grapevine Reporter

We need someone from the club to write a small paragraph to the Grapevine at the end of every month, reporting our activities including previous and our upcoming dances with a picture or two. If you are interested, please contact Debbie Miller.

Volunteers Needed.

We need help in open/close. Many of the dancers who have helped with the opening and closing of the club, will be away this summer.

Last Thursday Night Winners 50-50



Wayne Miller presented Les Dodd with his winnings.

Free Pass Card



Betty Smith received her "Free Pass."

Joys & Concerns

Keith Myers

Bud German

Calendar

On July 14th, the Rural & Gateway Callers will be having their Christmas in July Benefit dance for the Shriners Hospital for Children at

Grace Presbyterian Church, 3146 NW 13th Street, Gainesville.

June 20th Divas' Luncheon

June 21st Dance and Ice Cream Social.

July 19th Pink Cadillac Dance and Bill Chesnut's anniversary as a caller

Thaaaaaaaaaank Youuuuuuuuuuuu

Our caller, Bill Chesnut

Debbie Miller for your dance notes.

George Tower for your photos.

All of the clubs that attended last Thursday night

To everyone who helped to open and close the club.

To everyone who brought supplies, our closet is overflowing.

To the five couples who took back the Moose Promenader banner from the Rollaways last Tuesday.

Contributors

Please feel free to send me photos or information that you would like to be included in the newsletter to <u>jwa131@yahoo.com</u>

Moose Promenader Website

www.moose prome naders.com